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Mr. Chairman.

The Group of 77 and China are glad that the GEF is now a financial mechanism for the Convention.

The G77 and China endorse, in general, the views expressed by previous speakers who are members of the G77
and China. In particular, we reiterate our request for the GEF and its implementing agencies to work with the
countries concerned to build capacity to facilitate ease of access to GEF funding and avoid conditionalities involved
in accessing these funds.

We also look forward to undertaking out first proper examination of the draft MoU, which we hope will be concluded
between the COP and the GEF Council representing the respective constituents of the two entities.

Thank you, Mr. Chairman.


